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Roxbury Road Races Club Series To Hold Two 

Pre-season Fun Runs 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Race Club series will hold pre-season fun-runs on 

the final two Saturdays of February as a prelude to its 43rd annual season 

The fun run on Saturday, February 16, at 8:30 a.m. is expected to be on a 5.0-

mile course that includes a trip up the steep hill on Squire Road. On Saturday, 

February 23, at 8:30 a.m. the runners are planning to do a 4.3-mile route that 

will include the hill on High Bridge Road. 

Both events are free and will start and finish near the Everett Hurlburt 

Community Park at 18 Apple Lane. Before and after the fun runs participants 

can purchase $25 season memberships for the 2019 season, which is tentatively 

slated to start on Saturday, March 2, also at the community park. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521. 
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